
MSU STUDENT INTERNSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
November, 2018 
  
 
Matson’s Laboratory 
135 Wooden Shoe Lane 
Manhattan MT 59741 
http://www.matsonslab.com/ 
  
 
Matson’s Lab is offering one term position to be filled by an MSU student with a strong interest 
in wildlife management and conservation. Applicants should enjoy following established 
laboratory protocol to produce quantities of accurate and high quality data to assist professional 
wildlife managers and be able to work in a relaxed but professional laboratory environment with 
other technicians.  
A student currently enrolled in a biology program or another branch of the sciences is preferred.  
Prior histology experience is not required. The Lab will provide all required training necessary to 
complete the term position. 
Recipient will be awarded a $500 scholarship upon completion of the 50 hour program between 
December 13, 2018 and January 10, 2019.  
Please send resume and letter of interest to carolyn@matsonslab.com. Interviews will begin 
December 4th.  
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